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March 25, 2009

Ms. Colleen Dale

Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 100
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Dear Ms. Dale:
The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a
AmerenUE (AmerenUE or the Company), are being transmitted for filing as a

revision of Schedule No. 5, Schedule of Rates for Electric Service:

Filed Canceling

17th Revised Sheet No. 125 16th Revised Sheet No. 125
Original Sheet No. 236
Original Sheet No. 237
Original Sheet No. 238
Original Sheet No. 239
Original Sheet No. 240

Original Sheet No. 241

These sheets are being issued March 25, 2009 to become effective on or
after April 24, 2009.

These sheets initiate a Residential Energy Efficiency Tariff under which the
Company plans to offer energy efficiency services through a number of
programs. The first program under this tariff, the Lighting and Appliance
Program, is included in this filing. Additional programs will be filed at later
dates.

The programs and activities covered by this filing are those identified in the
Company’s Integrated Resource Plan in Case No. EO-2007-0409. Advance
draft copies of this filing and supporting information have been discussed with
the Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission) Staff and the Office of
the Public Counsel (OPC).

Expenses incurred by the Company associated with the provision of services
under this tariff will be accumulated in Regulatory Asset Accounts, as
authorized by the Commission in Case No. ER-2007-0002, for consideration
in the normal rate making process. A budget of up to $42.7 million has been
allocated to programs under this tariff through September 30, 2011.

a subsidiary of Ameren Corporation



To assist in the review of this proposed tariff, the Company will submit
supplemental information to the Commission Staff and the Office of the Public
Counsel and coordinate meetings to educate Staff and OPC on the provisions
of the program and to answer any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
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Cc  Office of the Public Counsel
John Rogers (MPSC)
Tom Imhoff (MPSC)



